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Special Council Meeting 
In accordance with Section 84 of the Local Government Act 1989 Colac Otway 
Shire Council wishes to advise of a Special Meeting on:

Wednesday 15 August 2018, 4pm at the Apollo Bay Senior Citizens’ Centre

The Special Meeting is to consider Council’s position regarding the proposed 
Apollo Bay Tourist Resort at 275 Barham River Road, Apollo Bay (planning 
application PP169/2017-1) which will be presented to the Minister appointed 
Planning Panel for this planning application. 

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on Friday 
10 August. Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are 
welcome to attend.

Colac Otway Tourism Parking and Traffi c Strategy
Colac Otway Shire Council would like to invite you to provide feedback in 
relation to draft concepts and ideas prepared in response to tourism related 
transport issues in Apollo Bay, Marengo, Skenes Creek, Wye River, Separation 
Creek, Lavers Hill, Forrest and Kennett River. These issues were identifi ed 
through community and stakeholder engagement activities held in June 2018.

Join us at one of the following sessions:

•  Forrest drop-in session:
Friday, 3 August , 3pm  - 5pm, Forrest General Store

•  Apollo Bay drop-in sessions
Saturday, 4 August 2018, 9am – 12pm, Apollo Bay Community Market or 
Thursday, 9 August 2018, 3.30pm to 6pm, Marrar Woorn Neighbourhood 
House, Pengilley Avenue

•  Kennett River workshop
Saturday 4 August 2018, 2.30pm-4.30pm, Kennett River Surf Life Saving Club 
Bunkhouse (off Grey River Road)

•  Wye River drop-in session
Sunday 5 August, 9.30am – 11.30am, Wye River Surf Life Saving Club

Please visit our website for further details: http://www.colacotway.vic.gov.au


